
From: W01232 MK05 <w01232mk05@costco.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/18/2017 11:21:10 AM
Subject: A special message from Costco Wholesale

Costco has a special offer — at no cost to you.

A reception will be held for government employees  on Monday Oct 2, 2017 from 6:00pm to 8:00pm to learn about Costco 
and to become members. We will provide refreshments  as well as membership information and assistance. We can renew 
expired memberships, upgrade current memberships and sign up new members. 
 
With a Costco membership your employees can enjoy low warehouse prices on groceries, gas, electronics, office supplies, 
prescriptions and more.

And, if they join at the reception, each new member will receive a Costco Cash Card. 

When they join as a new Executive Member, they will receive a $20 Costco Cash Card.* Executive Members earn an 
annual 2% Reward (up to $1,000)** on qualified Costco purchases. See your Costco representative for details. Or, if they 
join as a new Gold Star Member, they will receive a $10 Costco Cash Card.* 

Costco membership is $60 per year, and an Executive Membership is an additional $60 upgrade fee a year. Membership 
includes one FREE Household Card. 

Please RSVP as soon as possible with the approximate number of employees in attendance, so we can male it a successful 
event.

Thanks you,

Rosalyn

-- 

Rosalyn Horne
Business Representative
Costco Wholesale
803-875-7149
w01232mk05@costco.com
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